
From: "Scott Hemphill" <shemphill@afilias.info> 

Date: January 15, 2007 12:15:55 PM PST 

To: <jeffrey@icann.org> 

Subject: Anticipated New TLD Round 

  

Hi John: 

I'm just following up on our conversation of last week regarding the status of the applications for 
new TLDs from the 2000 round of proposals in light of the anticipated new round of proposals. 

I would appreciate your confrmation of our discussion by your response to the following 
questions: 

1. What is the status of the proposals for new TLDs submitted during the RFP process conducted 
by ICANN in 2000? 

2. Will any applicant from the 2000 round of proposals received any special consideration from 
ICANN in future TLD application rounds as a result of their 2000 application? 

Please let me know if you need any further information in answering these questions. 

Best regards, 

Scott 

M. Scott Hemphill 
VP & General Counsel 
Afilias Limited 

 


